Corrigendum to the EOI LINUX WBSRDA,P&RD Dept of 20th Feb 2008
In partial modification to the notification on EOI LINUX WBSRDA,P&RD Department dated 20,2,2008it is stated that 

1. Under service and support recruitment clause, sub clause(2) in the third line the word “.net frame work” and in the fourth line the word “ SQL Lite” should be treated as not mandatory.

2. The date of submission is extended up to 1 pm on 5th March 2008. The bids will be opened on 12th March 2008 at 3 pm.

Sd/
R.K.Maiti

Joint Secretary,P&RD Dept

And Head Computerisation Cell, WBSRDA

Dated 27th Feb 2008

